
Capital Campaign 

Scott Neighbors                                                   Sheree Jordan                            
     Pastor of                                                                                   Director of  

                    Worship & Discipleship                                                             Childhood Ministries 

THIS WEEK AT FBC SKIATOOK 

CONTACT US 

First Baptist Church 
940 W. Oak      Skiatook, OK 74070      (918) 396-1565 

For e-mail addresses for staff members see our web site at: 
www.fbcskiatook.com  

A GLANCE AT LAST WEEK 

SC=South Campus      WRC=West Rogers Campus 
SUNDAY, August 9 
  8:30 am—Prayer Time (WRC) 
  9:00 am—Sunday School (SC & WRC) 
10:30 am—Worship Service (WRC) 
  4:30 pm—Church Council Meeting (SC) 
  6:00 pm—Sunday School Leadership Meeting (SC) 
WEDNESDAY,  August 12 
12:00 pm—Chamber Luncheon (SC) 
  6:00 pm—Youth Café (SC) 
  6:30 pm—Adult Bible Study (SC) 
  6:30 pm—Youth Bible Study 
  6:30 pm—Game Day Central for Kids 
  6:30 pm—Praise Ensemble Rehearsal (WRC) 
SATURDAY, August 15 
  8:00 am—Men’s Ministry Skeet Shoot 
 
   
 
   
 

Sunday, August 9, 2015 

If you have questions on this, need to make changes, or would like 
to volunteer to help, please contact Sheree Jordan @ 396-7859. 

Numbers for August 2, 2015 
                August 2               To Date 2015 
 Budget Projected  $   15,180.73 $ 470,602.63 
 Budget Received  $   20,751.18 $ 392,305.46 
 Capital Campaign     $     2,275.00 $ 297,287.00 
 Spent to Date        $ 369,613.64  

COOPERATIVE MISSIONS TO DATE 
 BGCO To Date           $ 39,230.41  

                                              WOBA To Date                $   7,856.00 

Current JOF expansion loan balance    
$ 938,819.02 

AUGUST 9 @ 10:30 am (WRC) 
BABIES– Susan & Bayleigh Walling 
ONES & TWOS– Mike & Tanya Heinrich 
THREES & FOURS–   
KIND-3RD GRADE– Sheree Jordan 
 

AUGUST 16 @ 10:30 am (WRC) 
BABIES– Mike & Tanya Heinrich 
ONES & TWOS–  
THREES & FOURS–   
KIND-3RD GRADE– Sheree Jordan 

 

Our First Mom’s group is getting ready for the new school year and all of 
the exciting meetings and fellowship that await the women who attend 
this important outreach ministry of our church.  Our two greatest needs 

at this point are for women who will volunteer to serve as Mentor Moms 
and Childcare Workers.  First Moms meets one Thursday each month 
for a couple of hours in the morning. If you could help us with either one 
of these roles or would simply like more information about First Moms, 

please contact Mary Ann Phillips.     

Connecting the hearts  
of moms. 

WELCOME! 
Bro. Heath, 

Randi & kids! 
Over 450 were present last Sunday to 
hear Bro. Heath Tucker preach what 
will be the first of many sermons at 
FBC Skiatook.  Following a 99.6% 
vote (244-1) he  accepted the call to 
be our new Lead Pastor.  The Tuck-
ers will move to Skiatook in about 2 
weeks with their first Sunday being 

August 23.  We will celebrate their arrival at an all-church picnic on that 
Sunday night at the Chapman Ranch (Judd & Sheree Jordan’s home). 
Watch for more details in the newsletter and in your Sunday School small 
groups.  

S.S. LEADERSHIP MEETING         
TONIGHT 

August 9 @ 6:00 pm (SC) 
All Sunday School teachers & associate 
teachers  are invited and encouraged to 

attend this dinner and infomeeting. 

Bro. Heath Tucker, Lead Pastor                           

ENROLL NOW FOR FALL CLASSES! 



 

PREACHING TODAY  @ 10:30 AM 

Scott Phillips 
Baptist General Convention of Oklahoma 

  SUNDAY, AUGUST 16 
 

Kristen & Eric Hawkins 
2:00 pm / West Rogers Campus 

They’re having a girl! 
Kristen is the daughter of Stephanie Thomas. 

They are registered at  
Amazon, Wal Mart, Target & Babies ’R’ Us         

Nursery colors are hot pink, burlap pink & turquoise 
 
 

Celebrate Life & Biblical Marriage events are sponsored by the Women’s 
Ministry of FBC Skiatook. For more details contact the church office. 

 

CHURCH COUNCIL MEETING 
 Today @ 4:30 pm 

South Campus 

SKEET SHOOTSKEET SHOOTSKEET SHOOTSKEET SHOOT    
@ RED CASTLE 

Saturday, August 15 
We will leave the church at 8:00 am.   

Cost is $30 for 100 clays;  bring your own shells.   
Kids 13 and up can come if accompanied by a parent or guardian.  Sign up sheets 
are in the Welcome Centers at both campuses.  For more info see Craig Watson.  

Last month the church voted to approve a recommendation by the church council concerning our worship services & schedule. In anticipation of the calling of a new pas-
tor, the council recommended we return to a one worship service format  “for unity purposes and to give our future pastor a platform with our entire church 

family together…” the motion further stated, “We will trust our pastor's leadership going forward to guide us concerning service formats in the future, 

giving careful consideration to the needs of the various facets or our church family.” The secret ballot vote was passed by 96.6% (115-4).   
As of today our new Sunday morning schedule will be… 

 
 
 

 
Sunday School will take place in your usual locations at both campuses.  Worship will be at the West Rogers Campus with First Kids-First Church also at the WRC. 

Those working with our children have a plan for meeting the immediate needs and a plan for enhancing and expanding the childcare areas in the coming weeks.            
Please spread the word about these changes and be patient as we make this important adjustment. 

Jared Basey is serving as our contact with Mission Tulsa, a 
group that feeds the homeless in Tulsa on Sunday after-
noons. We will be assigned a week in September to serve, 
meaning we will need food donations, volunteers to cook on 
Saturday before and a team to go serve on that Sunday. If 

you would be interested in helping in any of those ways, please sign the Mission 
Tulsa sheet at the Welcome Center or contact Jared directly.  As soon as he re-
ceives our assigned date, he will begin contacting those who have signed up, as 
well as announce it to the church for those who may still want to sign on to help.  

MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR THESE  

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS! 
            

             HAPPY 66th BIRTHDAY TO 

                        Bruce Goodrich 
              Saturday, August 15, 1:00-3:00 pm 

                FBC South Campus Gym 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

MAXINE JORDAN 
Sunday, August 16, 2:00-5:00 pm 

FBC South Campus Gym 

 
Both Bruce & Maxine have requested “no gifts please” but 

cards, photos & special memories are always welcome. 

The FBC Ladies Workout Group                 
is back.  We will meet on                  

Tuesday's and Thursday's at 6:00 am  
at the South Campus gym. 
For more details see Laura Paslay. 

SUNDAY NIGHTS @ FBC 
AUGUST 9: 6:00 pm 
Sunday School Leaders Dinner & Meeting  
Sunday School teachers in all age divisions are invited and encour-
aged to attend this meeting as we plan for promotion Sunday, Au-
gust 16. 
 

AUGUST 16: 6:00 pm 
Summer Wrap Up Service (WRC) 
Come hear from our kids, youth and adults about the ministries con-
ducted and families reached through our summer activities. 
 

AUGUST 23: 6:00 pm 
All Church Picnic and Pounding for the Tuckers 
We’ll be out at the Chapman Ranch (Judd & Sheree Jordan’s place) 
north of Skiatook.  Details and directions will be available through 
your Sunday School small groups and in next week’s newsletter. 


